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Addendum #2 and MPR Request #2 / Suncrest Construction Fire Prevention Plan
(CFPP)
Patrick Donaldson Tue, Feb 26, 2019 at 9:40 AM
To: Lincoln Allen, Tom Engels, Eric Christensen
Cc: Robert Peterson, Charbonneau, Adrienne, Megan Peterson, Katie Furstoss

Hi Lincoln,

This looks good to us. We have no questions or concerns. Thank you for using the MPR form.

Thanks,

Patrick Donaldson

Associate

Horizon Water and Environment, LLC

266 Grand Avenue, Suite 210

Oakland, CA 94501

510-986-1617

www.horizonh2o.com

From: Lincoln Allen 
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 2:09 PM 
To: Patrick Donaldson; Tom Engels; Eric Christensen
Cc: Robert Peterson; Charbonneau, Adrienne; Megan Peterson; Katie Furstoss; Lincoln Allen 
Subject: Addendum #2 and MPR Request #2 / Suncrest Construction Fire Prevention Plan (CFPP)

Good Afternoon,

http://www.horizonh2o.com/
mailto:Adrienne.Charbonneau@nexteraenergy.com
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The Suncrest Construction Fire Protection Plan (CFPP) calls for fire extinguishers on equipment to be 20lb 3A:40BC. The
project needs to reduce the weight size to 10lb 3A:40BC minimum on equipment. Actual rating is 10lb 4A:80BC. The 20
lb extinguishers are difficult to mount safely on working equipment and the 10 lb extinguishers are equally sufficient per
James Pine, Assistant Fire Marshall for San Diego County Fire (see CFPP Addendum No. 2).

Let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Lincoln

Lincoln Allen, M.S.

Senior Biologist / Project Manager  

SWCA Environmental Consultants

60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100 
Half Moon Bay, CA, 94019 
P 650.440.4160 x 6411| C 415.500.5605

Visit Our New Website!

http://www.swca.com/
http://www.swca.com/

